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In a letter dated October 31, 2022, the Department of Economic Opportunity provided 
contextual information related to findings and observations in OPPAGA Report No. 22-06.  
This information included statistics regarding employment growth in Florida and feedback 
regarding the nature and intent of economic development programs.   

This response reflects the current status, and the Florida Department of Commerce will be 
prepared to provide additional information if needed. 
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